
THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING BOOTS FOR AFRICA 
- WITH YOUR HELP WE CAN MAKE A REAL DIFFERENCE

Your contribution will enable Boots For Africa to continue to deliver 
used football boots to the children and adults of Africa.

Boots for Africa is the 
registered charity of 
Sheffield F.C. The world’s 
first football club.


